
 Welcome to  
FOURTH 

GrAdE! 
We are looking forward to a great year in fourth grade!  Here are some things your son can do 

over the summer to help us get off to a great start: 
 

LANGUAGE ARTS 

Read often.  Your goal should be 15-20 minutes of reading each day. For book suggestions, check out the  
2020-2021 Texas Bluebonnet Book Nominees. 
 
Keep a journal.  Students are encouraged to start a journal or write fiction stories.  Being able to 
express themselves through writing will encourage the boys to write for a variety of audiences and 
purposes. Your goal should be 30 minutes of writing each week. 

MATH 

MASTER your multiplication facts.  Basic facts include facts up to 12.  This can be done using flashcards, 
online games, bingo, or any other method.  If you have mastered all of the multiplication facts, start on 
division!  Knowing these facts will make 4th grade math faster, easier, and more fun! 

ADDITIONAL PRACTICE 

If you are concerned that your son might suffer from “summer learning loss”, we suggest summer 
workbooks offered through this website:	www.summersolutions.net.	 Summer Solutions uses a proven 
strategy that ensures long-term retention.	 You should purchase	the 3rd grade level materials. 
 
 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 
 

 

 

 


